Travel Options

Living in Warrnambool

If your home address is within the city of
Warrnambool and you would like your child to
travel to and/or from school via bus, please
contact Warrnambool Bus Lines on (03) 5562
1866 or visit their website at warbus.com.au.
Students travelling on these buses are
required to purchase tickets which are
available as either single, daily, weekly,
monthly or yearly passes.

Living Outside Warrnambool

If you live outside Warrnambool, you can
apply for free travel on the country bus service
through its school bus program. To apply,
please complete a written application form
available from the College reception. Once
approved, you will be contacted by the
Warrnambool District Bus Coordinator to
confirm you child's registration and provide
you with any necessary information. If the bus
line you are applying for is full, your child will
be waitlisted. Please advise the College if your
child no longer intends to use this Bus service.

This service is not to be used for reasons other

than travelling to and/or from school.

Temporary Bus Passes

Due to insurance reasons, only registered bus
travellers can use the country school bus
service. However, a temporary bus pass can
be issued in the case of emergency or illness.
A pass can be obtained from the country bus
coordinator on 5560 3888. Students will be
required to show this pass to the bus driver.

Conveyance Allowance Program

Families who live 4.8km or more away from
King's College, may be entitled to financial
allowance to help cover travel costs. You can
apply for this whether your child travels by bus
or private vehicle. If you have any questions
regarding eligibility or application call 1800
060 970 or contact the College reception.
Completed application forms should be
submitted to the College reception.

Timboon Private Bus Route

The College employs a driver to transport
students who live in Timboon to and/or from
school on the College 39 seat private bus.
This service is subsidised by the College and
is available to students from Prep to Year 12.
All costs are an annual fee and will be
charged per student. Bus fees will be added
to your school fee account and need to be
paid upfront. Please contact the College for
information on the fee amount.

All families are asked to complete the Private
Bus Conveyance Allowance Form. The College
uses Conveyance Allowance funds received
from the Department of Education to reduce
the cost of the Private Bus Service for
families. The funds received are retained by
the College to subsidise the annual cost of
the Private Bus Service.
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